
                    Welcome to First Baptist Church  

Lexington, Mississippi 

December 2, 2018 

www.fbclex.com & now on Face Book 
           Keith Garland, Pastor       Robert Herring, Music  

Pam Williams, organist 

              Morning Worship Service, 11:00 a.m. 
 

Instrumental Prelude . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Pam Williams 

 

Call To Worship No. 350  . . . .The Church’s One Foundation 

 

Welcome and Prayer   

 

Fellowship Hymn . . . . . . . . . . . . . I Thank the Lord For You 

 

Hymn No. 77  . . . . . . . . . . . . Come Thou Long Expected Jesus 

 

Offertory Hymn No. 151 The Way of the Cross Leads Home 

 

Worship With Tithes and Offering 

 

Message In Music. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  . . . Robert Herring 

 

Message From God’s Word . . . . . . . . . Rev. Keith Garland 

“To Believe or Not to Believe”   Part 3       Matthew 14 

 

Invitation Hymn No. 312 . . . . . . . . .. . .  Softly and Tenderly 

___________________________________________________ 

 

In the 1800’s  a missionary by the name of Lottie Moon 

wrote letters from China urging American churches to 

send more overseas workers. After Lottie’s death on the 

mission field, an offering was started in her name. 

 

 

 

                                               

 

 

            

 

                                 CHURCH CALENDAR 

                                                                              Lottie Moon 

 

Sunday, December 2, 2018 

Library Open . . . 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday School . . . 10:00 a.m. 

Worship Service . . .11:00 a.m 

Evening Worship Service . . . 5:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, December 5                                     

 Prayer Meeting  & December Deacon’s Meeting 

                                            _______________________________ 

                             Nursery Volunteers 
December 2 – Mary Jane Allen 

December 9 – Tess Carnathan and Karen Powers 

We need nursery volunteers.  If you can help keep the nursery one 

time for one hour every 6 weeks, please call the office  834-3502 

Birthdays 
Beth Alford on December 4 

Mary Ann Alexander on December 8 

_________________________________________ 

 

Sympathy 
Rev. and Mrs. Keith Garland and the First Baptist Church family 

send our love and deepest sympathy to Maxine and Billy Cash in 

the loss of their sister – in –law, 

Eddy Bradford from Millport, Alabama 
_____________________________________________________________ 

 
Evening Worship Service  5:00 p.m. 

 
Call To Worship. . .Come Thou fount of Every Blessing 
Welcome and Prayer 
Hymn No. 80 . . . . . . . .Let All Mortal Flesh Keep Silent 
Hymn No. 415 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Moment by Moment 
Message in Music . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  Robert Herring 
Scripture Message . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Rev. Keith Garland 
Announcements 
 
 
 
 

 

http://www.fbclex.com/


                        National Suicide Prevention Lifeline 

1-800 273-8255 
If you are in a dark place, hang on and know that this will pass.  

Don’t make a permanent decision on a passing feeling.  

__________________________________ 

 

During the month of December, the church office will be 
closed every Thursday and Friday.  Make sure you get plenty 
of Library Books to hold you over until Monday.  If you need 
me for anything, please feel free to call me and I’ll come 
running !  472-2581 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
The Minister’s Charity Fund Offering from the Community 
Thanksgiving Service was $923.00.  Thank you so very much.  
We have already been able to help a man trying to get to 
Baton Rouge who had run out of food and gas.  
___________________________________________________________ 
 

Upcoming Event 
 

On December 19, (Wednesday) the combined Main Street and 
First Baptist Church choirs will present the Cantata, Home for 
Christmas.  The program will begin at 6:30 here at First 
Baptist.   If you would like a ride to the program, PLEASE, 
really really Please call the church office and let us know.  Our 
men are so willing to pick you up and get you safely back 
home. A time for refreshments and lots of fellowship will be 
after the program. 
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